

Christ Church Charnock Richard Church of England Primary School

Church Lane, Charnock Richard, Chorley PR7 5NA

T: 01257 791490

head@charnockrichard.lancs.sch.uk www.charnockrichard.lancs.sch.uk

Inspired to learn, grow and flourish within our Christian family

Friday 12th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Spring Term Homework Year 6

Homework for Year 6 will follow a different format for the Spring term than the 'grid style' homework of last term.

Every FRIDAY, I will send directed tasks in: maths, reading and/or GPS. The homework is very much focused on English and maths in preparation for the up and coming SATS. I will inform the children in class which pages / tasks to complete and also, I will put the information on class dojo.

Homework will be handed out on a **Friday** and is due back in on the following **Friday**. Please note the change of date from a Monday.

I am very happy for you to support your child with their homework – please make a comment on the piece of how they found the task. All the homework is to be self- marked (answers in the back of the book in a different coloured pen)— all comments get passed to me and I will deal with those first hand. Areas that children have found tricky will be covered in class through daily lessons and/or intervention groups and on occasions a 1:1 session with either myself or Miss Byrne.

Please keep up the x3 30 minutes reading sessions. (Please promote the year 6 reading challenge). Also, keep rocking out of TT Rock Stars.

Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions. I am here to help with anything.

Kind regards,

Mrs N Calvert

Deputy Headteacher



















